
 
 NEW BIDDERS ORIENTATION MEETING  

DISTRICT FOUR WILL CONDUCT NEW BIDDERS ORIENTATION MEETING EVERY QUARTER.  

 
January 20, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. 

April 21, 2021 at 9:30 a.m.  

July 21, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. 

October 20, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. 

PLEASE CALL/EMAIL TO CONFIRM YOUR ATTENDANCE A WEEK IN ADVANCE TO:  

Margaret Simpkins, District Contract Administrator  
Margaret.Simpkins@dot.state.fl.us  
(954) 777-4612  

All meetings will be held at the District Four Headquarters located at 3400 W. Commercial Blvd, Ft. 
Lauderdale, Florida 33309.  

 

THANK YOU!  

  


